
 

 
 

 
March 16, 2020 
 

Attleboro, MA – With the growing concerns of the coronavirus, Comtran wants to assure our customers 
that we are being proactive so we can continue to deliver our products and services in a timely 
manner. At this time, we do not anticipate business interruption. 
 
We have been closely monitoring our supply chain and addressing any concerns regarding raw 
material supplies. Our manufacturing facilities remain completely operational and currently do not have 
any concerns regarding supply interruption to manufacture the products you depend on. We maintain 
close contact with our key suppliers to ensure the ability to meet current commitments. As the global 
situation continues to evolve, we will take appropriate actions to minimize supply interruption should 
the situation arise.  
 
Our manufacturing facilities remain fully staffed and operational and we have taken appropriate 
safeguards to protect our employees. Access to our facilities has been limited to essential needs for 
business operations. We have also restricted all travel by air and mass transit for our employees until 
further notice. 
 
The Comtran team is available to support any sales, service, and technical questions you may have. 
We request this communication take place via email, phone, or internet web conferencing. 
 
We appreciate your business and look forward to continue working together through this unfortunate 
circumstance.  
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